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October 6, 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian; 

 

 

With the cool weather quickly descending upon us, Gagetown School is engaging in a unique 

fundraising activity.  This year the school will be selling various winter accessories such as hats, 

headbands, and mittens in an assortment of fun designs to help keep your child warm throughout the 

chilly winter months.  Your child we be bringing home an order form outlining the prices for each of 

the items available and if you are interested in purchasing an item for your child (or yourself!), 

complete the included order form and return it to the school along with payment.  Cheques can be 

made out to Gagetown School.  It is also important to note that up to 50% of the sales from these 

items will go to the school to help provide enriching learning opportunities for your child. 

 

 

Tanya L. Hanson-Lacey 

Guidace/ Resource Teacher 

 

 


